
 
Lr.No.Secy/LODR/2022                                                  Dt.14.10.2022 

 
 

To 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Plot No. C/1, G Block 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai-400 051. 
 

Scrip Code : NLCINDIA 
 

To 
The BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze JeeJeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400 001. 
 

Scrip Code : 513683  

 

 
Dear Sirs,  
 
Sub: Clarification on Media report on “BHEL signs MoU with CIL, NLCIL for setting up coal 
gasification projects”. 
Ref: BSE & NSE email dated 13.10.2022 
 

It is clarified that NLCIL has entered into a non-Binding agreement in the form of MoU 
with BHEL on 12.10.2022.  The MoU is only an intention to carry out the collaborative 
studies to enable NLCIL to study the feasibility of using Lignite for Power Generation 
through Gasification and the production of value added chemicals. 
 
Only after due diligence and finalizing all the terms and conditions, the parties would 
enter into definitive agreement with the approval of respective Boards and complying 
to GoI guidelines if any. 
 
Once the party enters into the definitive agreement, the stock exchange would be duly 
notified. 
 
As such at this stage there is no material impact of this media report on the Company”. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 

       for NLC India Limited 
 
 
 
 
         Company Secretary 

 

NLC India Limited 
(‘Navratna’ - Government of India Enterprise) 

Registered Office :   No.135, EVR Periyar High Road, Kilpauk, Chennai-600 010. 
Corporate Office : Block-1, Neyveli-607 801, Cuddalore District, Tamil Nadu. 
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